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January 11, 2017 

 

Memo from Department Headquarters 
 

 
TO:    All DAVA Unit Commanders & Adjutants 
FROM:  Department Adjutant PDC Ed Gary 
RE:  Golf Tournament Fundraiser 2017  
 
We are enclosing information and items for you to use in conjunction with our upcoming 
DAV Golf Tournament Fundraiser scheduled for March 31, 2017 at Oak Knoll Country 
Club in Hammond, LA. This information has been previously sent to each Chapter. 
 
Enclosed you will find: Informational letter to be distributed to all DAVA Unit Members, 
Golf Tournament Entry Blank, Letter to be sent to local businesses requesting their 
sponsorship of a hole/half hole in the Tournament, and Letter to be distributed to your 
various local businesses requesting donations of items to be used as door prizes. 
 
We ask that you make copies from these originals sent to you and distribute to all Unit 
members and your local businesses.  We will also have a PDF of these letters on our 
website for your convenience if needed. You can locate them at www.davdol.org by 
going to the Main Menu “Department/Chapter Forms 2” and then click on “Golf 
Tournament”. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the Golf Tournament Fundraiser, please contact 
Chairman PDC Al Grimmer at 225-229-5465 or Vice Chairman PDC Paul Hermann at 
504-784-0525. 
 
This Fundraiser is very important to the Department in that it brings in resources that will 
be used in service of our veterans.  Let’s all get involved and make this Fundraiser a big 
success.  Thank you for your support! 
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http://www.davdol.org/

